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The Back Road Riders Motorcycle Club Meeting Place is: 

The Rose Garden Cafe 

111 Higgins Road 

Elk Grove Village 

847-952-1881 

 

Our meeting’s are on the 1st Tuesday of every month at 7:30 pm. 

 

Our ride’s are on the 2nd & 4th Sundays of the month. 

Our starting times are: 

May to October at 9am. 

November to April at 10:00am. 

(Unless otherwise posted) 

 

The BRR online clothing orders are now set up with HYPERSTITCH. 

Go to www.Hyperstitch.com to shop online to BRR. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HELMETS OUR CHOICE - NOT YOURS 

RIDE SAFE - RIDE FREE 

WWW.BRRMC.COM 

 

 

http://www.hyperstitch.com/
http://www.brrmc.com/


    
Board Members 
 

President, AMA Liaison, & Web Site 
Bill Lux 

847-760-3422 

billlux@brrmc.com 

 

Vice- President & Road Captain 

Kevin Johnson 

847-755-0724 

kevinejohnson@sbcglobal.net 

 

Secretary & Road Captain 
Jim Marsolais 

224-489-9511 

RadarRabbit111@aol.com 

 

Treasurer 

Jean Mumford 

847-658-6446 

bjmumford@comcast.net 

 

Membership & Road Captain 
Bill Mumford 

847-658-6446 

bjmumford@comcast.net 

 

Newsletter 

Larry Haun 

847-213-0059 

Larry240sx@hotmail.com 

Disclaimer 

The articles and Graphics in this 

Newsletter shall have, neither 

liability nor responsibility to 

any person with respect to loss 

or injury caused directly or 

indirectly by information 

contained in this or any 

Newsletter from Back Road 

Riders Motorcycle Club. All 

inquiries should be directed to 

the Board of the club. 

mailto:billlux@brrmc.com
mailto:kevinejohnson@sbcglobal.net
mailto:RadarRabbit111@aol.com
mailto:bjmumford@comcast.net
mailto:bjmumford@comcast.net
mailto:Larry240sx@hotmail.com


                                           Minutes of November 2, 2010 

 

CALLED TO ORDER:  

 By President Bill Lux at 7:38 pm. 

 

ROLL CALL:  

President Bill LuxTreasurer, Vice President Kevin Johnson, Treasurer Jean 

Mumford, Secretary Jim Marsolais, Membership Director Bill Mumford Road 

Captains Kevin Johnson, Bill Mumford, Jim Marsolais, & Gary Edwards, Dave 

Morris, and News Letter Larry Haun/Bill Lux. 

 

READING OF THE MINUTES:  

Jim started reading last month’s minutes before anyone realized what he was 

doing, then a motion was made to waive the reading. 

 

REPORT OF OFFICERS: 

  President Bill Lux 

 Nothing to report. Been working so much and he knows he’s behind on getting 

 out the newsletter and updating the WEB site.  Bill said he is working in Dallas 

 and will be going to the first Motorcycle Show of the season which is in Dallas.  

 Bill checked with AMA members to make sure he had there AMA numbers 

 correct, and reminded everyone to renew with AMA so we can receive their 

 benefits.   

  

  Vice President Kevin Johnson 

 Kevin had nothing new to report.  Kevin passed out tri-state maps/attraction guide 

 to everyone. (Minn/Iowa/Illinois) to give our members some incentive to plan 

 some rides for next year. 

   

  Treasurer Jean Mumford 

Jean reported that we have $1,409.76 in the BRR account, plus Sue Peterson & 

Andre Oertel sent in their dues ($50.00 plus $10.00 towards their holiday           

party), and $20.00 from the mystery raffle.  

 

Secretary Jim Marsolais  
(Passed until Road Captain section) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



REPORT OF THE DIRECTORS: 

 

 Membership & Product Director Bill Mumford  

Bill Mumford reported that we have 44 members.  Bill said we’re up and running 

with Hyperstitch and he still has hats and patches. Kevin Johnson related that 

Gina and him made an order and ran into delivery problems. The employee was 

going to send them to Bill and Jean Mumford’s address since that’s the contact 

person’s address.  Go to www.Hyperstitch.com to shop online to BRR.  Bill Lux 

advised that the link for clothing is on the BRR Web site.  Bill Mumford said he 

was aware of the glitch and it has been worked out.  Dave related that Don Stump 

and Marianne, a couple that have riden with several of our members including 

Andre and Sue, Mickey and Gina and the group that went on the Gator ride were 

interested in joining the club and planned to come to a meeting. 

  

   Road Captains   

 Jim Marsolais reported on the DuKane ABATE Toy & Food Run on 10-10-10, 

 and on Mickey’s 50
th
 B-Day Party. Lots of food and drink and people. Dave 

 Morris reported that the Marine Hero Ride on Sunday October 24
th

 ended up at 

 Illinois State Beach and was fully escorted/ no stopping.  People were lined up 

 along the streets.  Fire Departments had their ladder trucks out and ladders were 

 extended. The Hero’s ride lined up at US Marine Corps Recruiting Station H.Q. at 

 Oakton & Wolf Rds in Des Plaines, and like last year’s ride was fully escorted 

 and non stop (Never put our feet down).  Dave and Serena Morris, Bill Meadows, 

 and Bill & Donna Lux met for breakfast at the Rose and then it rained while they 

 ate.  There was only half of the attendance at the start compared to last year. 

 Bill & Jean Mumford repoted on the Halloween Party which was at their house on 

 Saturday, October 30
th
, 2010. It was Pot Luck and everyone brought great food.  

 The party started at 5:00pm and went on past 11:00pm. Bill and Jean had Beer, 

 Wine, Soda.  Larry Haun did not bring meatballs as promised, so the group 

 hassled him (in fun).  Bill and Jean had joked that BYOB could also mean Bring 

 your own Boat, because their street was being repaved, so the only way to get to 

 their home may be by Boat on the Fox River.  Everyone was able to drive and 

 park nearby even though the final pavement wasn’t layed yet. There were 25 

 guests in attendance wearing great costumes, good food, lots of fun.  Bill and Jean 

 thanked everyone for coming and Jean said she’d like to have it again next year.  

  

 Jim reported that the normal ride dates are Sunday Nov 14
th
 & Sunday Nov 28

th
, 

 but there are no planned rides for those dates. (TBA)   

  

 Sunday, November 21
st
 is the McHenry City Toys for Tots Parade.  Line up 

 leaves the McHenry Harley-Davidson (Route 120 & Chapple Hill Rd.) at Noon.   

 Jenice said I suppose we could have people over afterwards. The Bears play 

 Thursday, Nov 18
th
, so there won’t be a Bears game. Jim still has to check and 

 see if he’s working that day. 

 

http://www.hyperstitch.com/


 Sunday, December 5
th
 is the 33

rd
 Annual Chicagoland Toys for Tots Motorcycle 

 Parade.  Line up starts at 6:00 am and Parade begins at 9:30 am at the Dan Ryan 

 Woods.  The flier says “We welcome all riding groups, clubs, gangs, families, 

 tribes, etc., but if you want to ride the Parade in a group, you must arrive at the 

 Woods en masse (in a groupe).  Cost is optional.  New members are $20.00 each; 

 renewing members are charged $15.00 annually.  Bring a toy (No Stuffed 

 Animals) too. 

 

 ALASKA 2011 DATES 

 The dates for the Alaska Trip are leave: Saturday July 16, 2011 and return late 

 Saturday (August 6
th
) or early Sunday August 7th, 2011.  Gary wants visit a 

 friend in Westby, Montana, and it doesn’t take us much off our route, so Day two 

 the plan is to stay near Westby, possibly at the Sherwood Inn in Plentywood Mt.  

 Virginia is still planning on flying and spending a week in Alaska.  Jenice doesn’t 

 believe she will be able to go. 

 

  Newsletter Editor Larry Haun  
(No Report) 

  Web SITE Director Bill Lux  

(See President Report) 

 

 AMA Director Bill Lux  
(See President Report)   

 

REPORT OF THE COMMITTEES: 

 

 HOLIDAY PARTY COMMITTEE: 

Lisa & Ray Bachewicz, + Donna & Bill Lux 

Holiday Party Committee –Ray Bachewicz & Bill Lux reported that Lisa and 

Donna have chosen:  

The Holiday Inn in Itasca  

860 W. IRVING PARK BLVD. 

ITASCA, ILLINOIS 60143-2094 

Hotel Front Desk: 630-773-2340 / 630-773-2340       

Times:  6:30 –  7:00   pm Open Bar 

             7:00 –  8:00   pm Dinner Buffet 

             8:00 – 11:30  pm Open Bar & Rookie the D.J. 

COST $45.00 for Members 

           $65.00 for Members’ Guests 

The Back Road Rider price for rooms is $69.00 per night and includes two (2) 

Breakfast buffets. 

The date for is Saturday, January 29
th
, 2011.  

The Theme of the party is 1970’s  

Money Due by Tuesday, January 4, 2011 (BRR Meeting at Rose Garden or mail 

check to Jean Mumford) 

Any Questions e-mail Lisa Bachewicz at squishey7778@yahoo.com  

http://www.holidayinn.com/hotels/us/en/itasca/chiib/hoteldetail#Directions
http://www.holidayinn.com/hotels/us/en/itasca/chiib/hoteldetail#Directions
mailto:squishey7778@yahoo.com


OPEN FORUM: 

 Ray B. & Jim M. told members about Bill Lancaster being in the Hospital having 

 a pancreas transplant yesterday (Mon. Nov. 1
st
)  Noreen wrote…so we will not be 

 at the meeting. Bill is at Northwestern Memorial Downtown. Bill is doing well.  

 He doesn’t need insulin. The pancreas is working well. If anyone wants they can 

 call Norren’s cell @ 224-321-3109. 

 

 Ron Navratril sent a message reporting that Wisconsin Riverside resort tore down 

 the old building and have poured the foundation for a much larger building. 

 Check out the progress at   www.wiriverside.com. They should have the new bar 

 and store done by our Spring green campout next year. 

 

 Jean Mumford related that the BRR used to acknowledge Anniversaries and 

 Birthdays, and would like to do it again.  Bill Mumford asked if it was anybody’s 

 Birthday or Anniversary. Dave Morris said it was his sister Jennifer 

 Morris/Broadfield’s birthday on the 18
th
.  Even though Jenny wasn’t there, 

 everyone wished her a happy Birthday (knowing that she’ll read the newsletter). 

  

  Dave Morris told everyone that former members Ron and Kathi Simmons moved 

 back to Illinois and live in Rockford.  Ron is looking at getting a trike and they 

 want to re-join the club. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Jim M. had proposed a motioned to invite Barbara Jo & Al to the BRR Holiday 

party and waive the fee so they get the membership price which passed (See Sept. 

2010Minutes). Then we can pass the hat and come up with the difference and 

invite them as our guests. To make sure we get enough from passing the hat, Jim 

motioned that we collect the mystery raffle portion from December and January 

and put it towards the cost. Dave pointed out that December’s mystery raffle is 

given to Linda our waitress, so Jim made a motion to put January’s Mystery raffle 

towards the guests cost. Motion 2
nd 

 by Dave M., voted on and passed.  All yes, no 

nays.  Now that we know the location of the Holiday Party Jim will send Barbara 

Jo and Al a formal invitation, and Gary will call them too. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 Mystery Raffle was won by Jean Mumford ($20.00) 

 

MOTION TO ADJOURN: 

Meeting adjourned @ 8:27 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.wiriverside.com/


         MONTHLY RECURRING EVENTS 
 

1st Tues of each month Back Road Riders meeting 

 at The Rose Garden Café on the corner of Higgins & Arlington Heights 

 

2nd & 4th Sundays Back Road Riders M/C ride from The Rose Garden Café  

Higgins & Arlington Heights Road at 9am 
 

1st Tues of the month B.R.A.G. (Buell Riders Adventure Group)  

 At IL H/D at Harlem Ave in Berwyn at7pm 

2nd Sunday of each month Trike Riders at 10am 

3rd Saturday of each month Heralds of the Cross Breakfast Ride 

3rd Sunday of each month STAR MC at the Downers Grove Moose Lodge in 

Downers Grove at 9am 

4th Tuesday of each month Jerseypine Cruisers Meeting at the Des Plaines Elks     

Club in Des Plaines at 7:30pm 

4th Tuesday of each month IL H/D Monthly Ride at IL H/D in Berwyn at 7:30pm 

Every Sunday Jerseypine Cruisers Ride from McDonalds at Oakton & Lee Street 

in Des Plaines 

Every Sunday American Goldwing Assoc. Breakfast Ride from Army Trail & 

County Farm Rd at 8am 

Every Monday MC Mad Mondays ride from Po’house 6256 S Morgan Chicago 

at8pm 

Every Wednesday Blue Razz Bike Night 558 S Randall Rd South Elgin 

Every Thursday Steak Bake at Austin’s Saloon & Eatery 481 Peterson 

Libertyville $12.00 

Every Friday Chicago HOG ride from Billy Mack’s 5581 N. Northwest Hwy at 

7pm 

Every Friday Heralds of the Cross M/C Ice Cream Ride E-Mail TANK 

Every Sunday Steak Fry at Jesse Oaks 18490 W. Old Gages Lake Rd Gages Lake 

Every Sunday Steak Fry at R & R Crossing 14827 Russell Rd Russell 

Every Sunday Bikers BBQ at Austin’s Saloon 481 Peterson Libertyville 

Every Sunday Shadow Riders M/C ride from Burger King 96th & Roberts Rd 

Hickory Hills (May-Sept) 9am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUSINESS CONTACTS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP BENEFIT      FREE ADS TO MEMBERS 
 

 

Send Bill Lux any Ads or Photos so we can update out Newsletter and Web Site. 

 

 

 

 

We’ll see you next ride, or next Meeting 
 

 

NEXT BRRMC MEETING IS 

DECEMBER 7, 2010. 
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